Nursery Curriculum flyer
Welcome back we hope you have all had a restful break. This half term our topic is
‘Celebrations and we will be learning about different celebrations that take place as well as
celebrations that are important to us. We will be looking at Bonfire Night, Diwali,
Birthdays and Christmas. This half term we will be working towards our Christmas
performance -Mend the Manager - more details to fotlow.

Key Dates

EYFS Nativity — 3 December 9.30am and 2.00pm
Pantomime — 5™ December

Christmas Dinner/jumper day/Fayre - 6™ December
Talk for Writing

Each half term we learn a story through Talk for Writing. Over the course of a couple of
weeks we learn them line by line using actions to help us remember and a story map of
pictures to prompt us. Once we have learnt the story, we begin to make it our own by
changing the characters and settings.

This half term we are learning ‘The Enormous Tumip.

Colder Weather

As the weather turns colder, please ensure your child has a warm coat as

they will continue to play outside every day. Your child will also need a
hat, scarf and gloves, please ensured these are clearly name labelled. It would be useful if
you could support your child with putting on their own items of clothing.
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At Kimberley Primary School we promote healthy eating. For this reason, we like all
children to have a named wuater bottle. Please make sure that this has water and not
squash. Every child gets one piece of fruit and a cup of milk each day. If your child attends

full days, you may send them with a healthy snack for the afternoon. This can be a fruit,
vegetable, cheese or yoghurt.

Welly Wednesdays

Your child will be taking part in our Welly Wednesday sessions each week. During these
sessions we will be learning outdours for as much time as possible. As the weather is getting
covler it is important that your child has a cout and warm clothes with them. The weather
doesnt often stop us, and we like to be out ewven if it is wet. For this reason, please make
sure your child is prepared for all weathers. We suggest sending your child either in older
schoot uniform or old clothes that day as it can get messy! Thank you &

Fantasy Friday

On a Friday your child is allowed to come to school in dressing up. It has been lovely to
creative play. This is not a non- school uniform day, or opportunity to wear football kits,
and if they chouse not to dress up then they should be in normal schoo! uniform.

Further inf .

Please find attached the topic overview. If you have any evidence of your childs
development at home that you would like to share with us you will be able to upload

pictures and a statement to ‘Evidence me’ or Class Dojo.
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Please send us a message on Class Dajo.

EYFS Team &



